
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Sat 1 Jan 6pm                                                  St Dom                                                                                  

Sun 2 Jan 8am           Julie Gates                        OLGC                                                     
Sun 2 Jan 10am                                               St Dom 
                                                                                                    

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue 4 Jan 7pm                                                 St Dom 
Wed 5 Jan 9am   No adoration                        St Dom 
Thurs 6 Jan 9am                                              OLGC 
Fri 7 Jan 9am                                                   St Dom 
Sat 8 Jan 9am                                                  OLGC             

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Sat 8 Jan 6pm                                                  St Dom                                                               
Sun 9 Jan 8am                                                    OLGC 
Sun 9 Jan 10am                                               St Dom   
 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.  

Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith  
0409 912 359 to receive Communion at home if you 

can’t attend Mass. 

 
The Epiphany 

 
 

Reflection: 
 

  
Where are we looking for Jesus today? Even if we 
had no other gospel story than this one, we should 
know where to look: among the newcomers and  
displaced; among the newborn poor and their  
families; among those who have no roots and are 
searching; among those pushed around by an  
uncaring system of laws and decrees. 
 
So we ask ourselves: 
 
 Would I describe myself as one of the  

modern-day magi, a searcher for God? 
 
 How do I go about that search each day? 
 
 
 

Pauline Thompson  
Long time parishioner Pauline Thompson passed 
away during the week. Condolences to Pauline’s 
family. Funeral details to be announced later.  
May she rest in peace. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Message from Father 
Thank You to everyone who helped with our  

Christmas celebrations. I appreciate your dedication 
and commitment to our parish community. 

 
 

Personal Thank You from Fr. Bernard 
My sincere thanks to each one of you for your  

kindness and generosity with well wishes, cards  
and gifts to me. 

 

Wishing everyone a happy, safe, and  
prosperous NEW YEAR. 

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 

OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 852 

Rosters  

this 

weekend 

1 Jan 

6pm 

St Dom 

2 Jan 

8am 

OLGC 

2 Jan 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers Youth 

Group 

B Webb C Pilot 

Acolyte P Wall  I Baviah 

Altar Society  M Webb 

I Rodriguez 

 

Morning  

Tea 

 L Howell 

D D’Souza 

 

Rosters  

next 

weekend 

8 Jan 
6pm 

St Dom 

9 Jan 

8am 

OLGC 

9 Jan 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers H Corray K Wear E von Perger 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan  P Riney 

Altar Society 
 

 K Wear 

E Jeffery 

 

Morning  

Tea 

 B Gascoigne 

M Tester 

Lorraine & 

Cecilia 

New locks and key changes 
For security reasons, the gate padlock at the rear of 
St Dominic’s church and the screen door to the  
parish office are being replaced next weekend. New 
keys will be available from Maureen Smith and Pat 
Wall. 
 


